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September 23 - November 29 at Färgfabriken

In the autumn of 2015 Färgfabriken focuses on experimentaiton!

Stockholm is lacking visions and the city planning and building often runs 
on in the same old rundown tracks. It’s time to ring the bell with appeal 
to new thinking for how Stockholm might appear in a near future.

The challenges are many: urgent lack of housing and congestions in traffic, 
environmental problems and climate change, lack of social interaction and 
quick changes in our global surroundings that affect us daily. We will need 
to rethink and find new ways to face the challenges in order to utilise 
opportunities. 

Färgfabriken’s projects are experimental and cross-boundary, in the 
borderland between architecture, art and urban planning. That’s why many 
interesting projects and installations will be shown and questions will be 
shared inside and outside Färgfabriken in Liljeholmen. 

Experiment Stockholm wants to, like the name suggests, investigate and 
present experimental actions, methods and projects. Change requires that 
you dare to test out ideas without any predetermined goals. To let urban 
development be an on-going and ever changing process rather than a string 
of problems that are to be solved according to a standard plan. Experiment 
Stockholm gathers artists, architects, municipalities, scientists, 
corporations and non-profit associations to look for new alternatives 
together. Primarily we want to let our visitors, all Stockholmers, join in 
the discussion towards changing Stockholm’s future. Nobody knows your own 
surrounding better than yourself.

In the exhibition itself a family will live in an alternative home, in an 
on-going organic and urban experiment where fish swim around in a pond and 
you grow your own food in a greenhouse. Next to it are other intriguing 
installations, based on ideas that are characterized by experimental 
thinking and a renegotiation of current urban conventions.
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As a visitor you can approach Experiment Stockholm from two different 
directions. In our main exhibition hall you will enter with the senses, 
meeting newly created works of art made by Luis Berríos Negrón, Anna 
Asplind, Osynliga Teatern, Asante Architects and Maretopia/Jens Evaldsson. 

In the smaller project rooms you will enter with the intellect first and 
meet new experimental ideas, facts, and questions about how our cities are 
planned and built. You can also take part in an, interactive mapping of the 
Stockholm-region where you can map the places you love, the places you hate, 
and what you think is missing. 

The autumn of 2015 will offer a rich program of workshops and seminars, 
and we want to stress that Experiment Stockholm isn’t a fixed and finished 
exhibition but an on-going experiment that successively will be loaded with 
more content during the project’s and exhibition’s course. 

Join the discussion in social media: #experimentstockholm 

Read more here : http://www.fargfabriken.se/sv/experiment-stockholm 

Contact: Karin Englund: karin@fargfabriken.se, 0736-84 27 23 

Experiment Stockholm is a project initiated and produced by Färgfabriken, developed in 

cooperation with a wide array of partners: Arkitekter utan gränser, Brostaden, Ekologigruppen, 

Goetheinstitutet, Haninge kommun, Huddinge kommun, Knivsta kommun, Movium/Stad, 

Mälardalsrådet, Naturvårdsverket, Nederländska ambassaden, Nacka kommun, Nordbygg, Nordregio, 

Ramböll, Riksbyggen, Stockholm stad, Stockholm Resilience Center, Sundbybergs Stad, Sveriges 

arkitekter, Sweco, Södertälje Kommun, Totally Stockholm, Träbyggnadskansliet.


